Thomas Lanser

From: Todd Wescott [todd . wescott@daarengineering.com)
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2006 9:25 AM
To: Thomas Lanser
Cc: Ken.Pesch@co.washington.wi.us; Stan Lukasz
Subject: RE: Need Justification for 05/09/2006 Letting Project / Proposal # 020: Project |D: 2745-00-70.
Sensitivity: Confidential
Hi Tom,

I forwarded the justification to Asit and cc:'d you.

Thank you for the well written justification and excellent turnaround.
Your efforts are appreciated. The attention to detail, knowledge of the FDM process, and
high quality of engineering make Gremmer & Associlates a
pleasure to work with.

Thank you, Todd
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